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Motion following Notice of Motion – Strathcona Vintage Tractor Association 

 

THAT Administration work with the Strathcona Vintage Tractor Association (SVTA) to 

confirm a suitable location for the 2024 tractor pull event while the Pointe-Aux-Pins Acres 

Agricultural facility (The Pointe) and surrounding site are under construction; and   
  
THAT Administration work with SVTA to create a permanent location on the Pointe property 

to be licensed to SVTA once construction is complete. 

 

Background 

At the November 14, 2023 Council meeting, Councillor Nelson served the Notice of Motion 

to be presented for debate at the November 28, 2023 Council meeting. 

 

 


